Suspension of Operations
Lowcountry 34 Media, LLC
WHDC-LP, Charleston, SC

Reason for Suspension of Operations

Lowcountry 34 Media, LLC ("LC34M”) recently acquired the license of Station WHDC-LP, Charleston,
South Carolina and is in the process of moving its antenna and transmitter to its new transmitter site.
For this reason, LC34M suspended operations of this Station. If it is determined that the Station will be
off the air for thirty (30) days or more, a request for silent Special Temporary Authority will be timely
filed.

It should be noted that LC34M previously attempted to submit this Suspension of Operations and was
unable to do so because the FCC’s Consolidated Data Base System had not associated the FCC
Registration Number of LC34M, the new licensee of the Station, with WHDC-LP in the FCC’s Licensing
and Management System. An FCC staff member was able to make the appropriate association today.



